
 
 

 

DofE Expedition 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: Change of date of final expedition. 
 

Unfortunately, we have had to change the date for the final 

expedition. 

 

Instead of the original weekend expedition, it will now be on Sunday 

28th and Monday 29th June. The Monday is obviously a school day 

and we will be back at school for the final debriefing, this should 

finish no later than 6pm. 

 

We will still be camping at Boidier Hurst Scout Camp Site. 
 

If you have any issues with this change then please let us know as 

soon as possible. 
 

 

 

With thanks, 
 

 
Toni Styles and Heidi Riesner 

 

 
 

[tst@ifieldcc.co.uk, hri@ifieldcc.co.uk] 


